DAVID Y. IGE Governor

DOUGLAS S. SHINLieutenant Governor

LUIS P. SALAVERIA
Director



Daniel Orodenker Executive Officer

Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism
State of Hawai'i

April 3, 2018

Mr. Douglas R. Spencer MVI LLC 1215 S. Kihei Rd., #534 Kihei, Hawaii 96753

Dear Mr. Spencer,

Thank you for your letter of March 28, 2018.

Please be advised that your letter does not suffice as an annual report. We suggest that you review various annual reports on our website as reference in preparing an annual report and the requirements for doing so.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact Riley Hakoda of our office at (808) 587-3824.

Sincerely,

DANIEL ORODENKER Executive Officer

Enclosure